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Head Teacher: Miss L. Murdoch
Address: Eddleston Primary School, Burnside, Eddleston, Peebles, EH45 8RH.
Website: www.eddlestonprimary.co.uk
Twitter: @EddlestonPS
Learning Community: Tweeddale


                        Head Teacher’s Welcome    
Dear Parents/Carers,


It’s August already! I hope you all had a fun and relaxing summer holiday.

We’re really pleased to have the children back in school and keen to learn! The children have settled exceptionally well to the new set-up we have and have settled well to their new learning. 

We look forward to the year ahead and to working in partnership with you.

Please don’t hesitate to get in contact with the school should you have any questions/concerns.

Kind regards

Miss L. Murdoch

Head Teacher   
























P.E
We originally were planned to have a P.E Specialist, however, this has changed over the summer and P.E will be delivered by Miss Murdoch and Miss McDougall. Our PE days are a Wednesday and a Thursday. Please ensure your child has the appropriate kit with them.






  


Business Support
[bookmark: _GoBack] We’re very pleased to now have Mrs Ellane Bertram join our team here at Eddleston. The new office hours are as below.
Mon-Thurs – 8:30am-1pm
Fri – 8:30am-12:30pm
   








Indoor shoes
We’d like to remind our parents/carers to ensure that all children come to school with a set of indoor shoes.


  



Mrs Tocher
We’re very sad to announce that Mrs Tocher will be leaving us on Wednesday 8th September. We would like to sincerely thank Mrs Tocher for the tremendous amount of work and effort she has continually put into her post and wish her the very best of success as she moves forwward. Recruitment has been actioned for her post and updates will be given as we received them.





  





Absences
We would ask that all absences are reported to the School Office before 9:30am in the morning or a voicemail on the answering machine is left. 








  







Twitter
Our Twitter account showcases a variety of examples of the learning that our children engage in on a daily basis. We’re very enthusiastic to have as many of our parents/carers follow us so you can enjoy seeing the learning as it happens. Please follow us on Twitter @EddlestonPS



  


Parent Council   [image: C:\Users\Lorna.Murdoch\Pictures\th92KRV4WA.jpg]

Current Chair: Dr Alan Wise (2020-2021)

Next meeting;
Date: 26th August 2021
Time: 6:30-8pm
Location: Zoom
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